
 

 

 

25th June 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Due to high schools needing changing their provision for transition following the latest Local 

Authority guidance for our Year 6 pupils, I am just writing to you to see how many pupils will 

be in school on Friday 2nd July.  Our school transition for all other year groups will be going 

ahead as planned on this date, with pupils moving up to their next year group for the day.  

Any Year 6 pupils who are coming into school on this day will be taught in the parish centre 

(details to follow when we have numbers).  The children will be taught by different Christ 

Church teachers who they know, as their current teachers will be teaching next year’s Year 6 

pupils.  Mrs Donelan and I will also teach them for part of the day and we are aiming to 

make the day fun, reflecting back on their successes and achievements throughout this year.  

The children will remain in their class bubbles and will return to school to have their lunch 

so they can still order a school lunch if they require one.   

I am aware that some high schools are providing virtual experiences for your children to 

take part in either during the day or after school on the 2nd July, although each high school is 

different.  If you could let me know whether you are planning to send your child to school or 

if you are going to take responsibility for them at home on the 2nd July, via email (with the 

subject Year 6 transition) or phone the school office, that would be helpful and enable me to 

plan appropriately.   

 

Thank you for your help with this matter, 

 

Mrs Grant-Jones 

Assistant Headtaecher 

 


